

23 March 1984

Dr. Anne Sherren Department of Chemistry North Central College Naperville, IL 60540

Dear Dr. Sherren:

I have been a member of MACTLAC for approximately twenty eight years. During those years I have served the association in various capacities. This coming May I shall retire from the Department of Chemistry at the College of St. Thomas. However I do have a continuing interest in MACTLAC and therefore request status as an emeritus member.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Martin Allen

Professor and Chair

grad pecard.

Alando or homoroug.